Registered Charity Number 1076368

Park Grove Primary Academy (PTA) Park Grove, York, YO31 8LG Tel: 01904 554390 www.facebook.com/ParkGroveSchoolPTA www.parkgroveprimary.co.uk/pta/ parkgroveptayork@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER

February 2018

Speed Quiz 'Fast-Tastic' Fundraiser - Friday March 16th at 7.30pm.

Join us for another 'fast-tastic' evening at Park Grove Academy, with the return of Alan Leach's Speed Quiz hosted by Phil Qua. This is always a fun night of 'fast finger' madness where teams will endeavour to beat each other for the winning prize. Come and beat the staff (and that's just by racing Mr Gardiner to the front of the Fish and Chip queue). Enjoy our carefully selected drinks for the licensed bar and have a great evening of quizzing, quaffing, scoffing and banter.

SPEED QUIZ TICKETS ARE:

£10

Which Includes:
A Free Drink
Fish and Chip Supper
A Night Of Speed
Quizzing

If you don't have a team, no worries! We will ensure that everyone is in a team - it is a great way to get to know people!

Thank you once again to the Gillygate Pub for generously sponsoring this event.

Do join us for an 'after quiz' party at the Gillygate Pub (once school closes).

BOOK THE BABYSITTER AND JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF GROWN UP FUN WITH THE RETURN OF



FRIDAY 16TH MARCH • 7.30PM
PARK GROVE PRIMARY ACADEMY HALL (AFTER PARTY AT THE GILLYGATE PUB)
£10 ENTRY TICKET INCLUDES...
QUIZ ENTRYCHIPPY SUPPER**FIRST DRINK FREE**
PRIZES TO BE WON AND MERRIMENT TO BE HAD, SO GET
YOUR TEAMS TOGETHER AND LET'S GET QUIZZING!

OUR NEXT PTA MEETING

This is on Tuesday 27th February 7pm, at the Gillygate Pub. EVERYONE IS WELCOME! Come and find out what future events and funding requests are in the pipe line and help us with the planning.

BAG2SCHOOL - The next collection is 12th March.



Make space before "The Great British Summer" arrives (whatever that is) and clear out all of your unwanted clothes. The Bag2School bags will be sent out to you very soon. We can store items in our PTA cupboard before then if you need a clear out, so do notify a committee member for details.

This is a great fundraiser and we raised more than £250 with this scheme last year.

EASTER CAKE STALL - Thursday 22nd March

Thank you very much for your Valentine Cake donations, we made a 'lovely' profit of £127. The next stall will be on 22nd March with an Easter theme and so more donations will be hugely appreciated. We will send out more reminders closer to the event.

SUMMER FAIR - GROVESTOCK 3



Save the date for GROVESTOCK 3 - on Saturday 14th July in the afternoon.

Last year, this was an excellent fund raiser. Plans are already in place for this year's event, so do join us for another afternoon of family fun, entertainment and music. Or do pop to the planning meetings leading up to the event.

TOMBOLA/RAFFLE PRIZES

If you have an unwanted gift or you still have some sweets/chocolates/biscuits left over from Christmas etc, then do consider donating them to the PTA. We will happily store them for the Summer Fair. Items can be given to a committee member or if you leave them at the office, we will collect them from there.

Do you like to be in the know?

The PTA regularly posts information about what is happening on Facebook and on the PTA Blog (on the School website) as well as via email.

Why not Like us on facebook.com/ParkGroveAcademyPTA
Get to know all about any updates instantly via your Face Book Feed

PTA Contacts: Jon Cotton & Janet Jacobi – Co-Chairs, Mark Allison & Alex Gilbert – Co Treasurers, Claire Hollis and Clare Palmer - Co-Secretaries